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From: Gerald Bloch
To: Owczarski, Jim; Elmer, Linda
Subject: Re: Goll Mansion/1550 N. Prospect; certificate of Appropriateness
Date: Wednesday, June 01, 2016 4:31:29 PM


As a property owner within 200 feet of any project within a historic district, we have received  the May
18th letter from the City Clerk regarding the above project.   In this regard we write to voice our strong
objections to any attempts to alter the location, nature , and appearance of the Goll Mansion.This is a
Milwaukee landmark, a great addition to our neighborhood and it should be left as is.
 
Sincerely
 
Brynn and Gerald Bloch
1522 N. Prospect Ave
Unit 1003
Milwaukee, Wi 53202
 
Gerald Bloch
geraldb229@aol.com
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